
BY FACSIMILE 
 
December 10, 1996 
 
Ms. Jane E. Vezeris 
Deputy Assistant Director 
Office of Administration 
United States Secret Service 
1800 G Street, N.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20223 
 
Re: US Secret Service Letter of December 4, 1996 
 
Dear Jane: 
 
I have received your letter of December 4, 1996, regarding two documents [154-10002-10422 and 
154-10002-10423]. These numbers refer to two US Secret Service protective surveys for President 
Kennedy’s trips in 1963. Your letter acknowledges receipt of my letter to Director Bowron of December 2, 
1996, and my letter to you of December 3, 1996. 
 
I am writing to clarify the Federal Register announcement for the November 13-14, 1996 meeting of the 
Assassination Records Review Board. The Review Board voted not to sustain any postponements in the 
two protective surveys [154-10002-10422 and 154-10002-10423]. The Review Board’s vote will be 
noticed in the Federal Register, a copy of which I have enclosed with this letter. You have seven days from 
the date of publication to appeal the Review Board’s determination. 
 
Your letter also acknowledges my letter of October 21, 1996, which itemized other documents where the 
information you wish to postpone is open to the public. Since you have indicated that you do not wish to 
reconsider your postponement requests, please clarify your response to the Review Board’s vote by 
December 18, 1996. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. If you have any questions, please call me. 
 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 
 
David G. Marwell 
Executive Director 
 
enclosures 
 
cc:  Mr. Donald Personette 

The Honorable Eljay Bowron (?) 



 
 
 


